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March 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers   
 
Re: Welcome to Lymm High School  
 
It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child on the start of their journey with us at 
Lymm High School. We are delighted that you have entrusted us with their continued education 
and promise that we will do all that we possibly can to ensure that they have a successful and 
rewarding time with us. We cannot wait to meet them! 
 
Along with Ms Katie Yates (SENDCo) and our Student Services team, we have already been working 
hard, planning for a smooth transition from Year 6 into Year 7 and will shortly be contacting all 
primary schools to arrange a number of visits and events for all of our new students.  
 
Most importantly, our Year 6 Transition Day will be held on Wednesday 6th July.  Your child will visit 
us for the day to meet their tutor and form group, and to sample a range of subjects at Lymm High 
School. 
 
We are also in the process of organising more of our transition workshops; we know that those 
children who were able to attend the Christmas workshops had a fantastic time, enjoying visiting 
Lymm High School and meeting some of our teachers. In addition, we will be able to bring some of 
our current Year 7 pupils into your school to answer some of your questions.   
 
For parents, we are holding two ‘transition surgeries’ where you will be given information about life 
at Lymm High School and you will be able to ask any questions you may.  The first of these will take 
place in the final term and the second towards the start of Year 7. 
 
We will send out full details on all of these activities nearer the time and you can also find more 
information on the school website. 
 
Please rest assured that the transition programme has been planned very carefully so as not to 
overwhelm or confuse students (or parents!) at what can be an exciting but unnerving time. All staff 
assigned to the transition process are very experienced and know the school well.  They will liaise 
with the primary schools to collate information but, should you require any further information or 
have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

Finally, if for any reason you are considering not taking up the place you have been offered, we 
would be very grateful if you could let both the Local Authority Admissions Team know as soon as 
possible. We have a long list of families who were very disappointed not to gain a place for 
September and, on their behalf, we would really appreciate being able to let them know if a place 
does become available.  
 
Once again, we look forward to meeting your child and hope they are as excited as we are about 
what the next few years at Lymm High School may hold.   
  
Yours faithfully,  

  

  
  
 
 

 
Mrs Charlotte Worrall     Mr Gwyn Williams   
Head of Year 7      Headteacher 


